Welcome to Hindon Public School!
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are delighted to extend a warm welcome to vou and vour child as the members of the
Hindon Public School family. As the new academic session begins, we are excited to embark
on this journey together, nurturing minds and fostering growth 1n a supportive and enriching
environment.

At Hindon Public School, we believe in cultivating an ethos of excellence, where each
student is encouraged to discover their unique talents and potential. Our dedicated team of
educators 1s committed to providing a holistic educational experience that not only focuses on
academic achievement but also emphasizes character develcrpm&nli and lifelong learning.

As partners in your child's education, we encourage open communication and collaboration
between parents, teachers, and students. Together, we can work towards ensuring that each
child receives the support and guidance they need to reach their full potential.

Once again, welcome to Hindon Public School! We look forward to a rewarding and
successful academic year ahead.

Warm regards,

Bhawna Sharma



